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This year’s planning committee started by looking at bids and 
decided to take a motion to the NSEA Board of Directors to have 
delegate Assembly at the Marriott Cornhusker Hotel in Lincoln in 
2020 and 2021. The board approved. 

In reviewing the data from last year’s DA survey, members would 
like more professional development on Friday night, and the 
business of DA on Saturday only. 

So, our Friday night is scheduled with great learning 
opportunities. There will be several sessions. A short video clip of 
Delegate Assembly was made and sent out to help inform members 
about DA. Board members and other experienced delegates will 
once again wear “ASK ME” buttons to help delegates – especially 
first time delegates – with questions. 

Lastly, the planning committee wanted to continue to support and 
promote the Children’s Fund. The Children’s Fund has been an 
excellent resource for helping students with a variety of needs, from 
buying a suit to compete in state competition, to purchasing eye 
glasses and clothing for many years. There will be a 50/50 split the 
pot raffle and basket raffles for gift cards. 

I would like to thank the committee members: Committee Vice 
Chair Isau Metes, NSEA President Jenni Benson, NEA Director 
Tracy Hartman-Bradley, Marina Garner, Brad Wellmann, Leanna 
Doig-Gray, Jane Leadabrand, Jen Yoder, Madison Kinney, Renae 
Noble, Maddie Fennell, Neal Clayburn, Sheri Jablonski, Julie Wolf, 
and Joan Sparks for their commitment and dedication to bring 
NSEA members a fabulous Delegate Assembly. 


